

Friday, 17 April 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Term 2 Procedures

Good day Parents and Caregivers

Welcome to a very different term two for 2020! Hope you had a relaxing holiday break! Pray that you are all well and ready to partner with us in this new form of teaching until things can return to normal, as we celebrated the resurrection of our King, Jesus Christ!

Some information regarding next week:

If you have nominated that your child will be attending school from next week, we look forward to seeing them on Monday morning, as per normal times! Students will be required to attend in full school uniform whilst attending school. However, we do ask that students wear their formal uniform on a Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and their sports uniform on a Wednesday and Friday. We are conscious of balancing student learning with student well-being, so our plan is to provide recreational and physical activities for all students on Friday afternoon.

Please be aware that due to new restrictions, we will not be holding Food Friday in Term 2.

To reiterate the advice of the state government, along with the College Principal, Mr Babbage, students attending school will be actively supervised and supported. We are aware of ensuring there is equity and consistency between learning at home, and learning at school.

We do urge parents that are experiencing difficulties connecting their children to the online learning, to please make contact with the school, Pastoral Care teacher or myself, in order to partner together to find a suitable solution.

At this stage, students and parents would have the guidelines on dress, and connections, as we communicated least term.

We pray safety, health and God's grace over all in this term ahead.

Kind Regards,

Mr Marius Schoeman

Head of Secodary Trinity College